

14th December 2018

Dear Parents and Carers.

Welcome to this December newsletter, with reminders of what is still to come in our last week of a very busy, fun and productive term. The Nativities were a great success this week. Thank you for attending and for providing the children with such beautiful costumes. We are very proud of all of our children. They were definitely better than the Sainsbury's Christmas advert!

It's Party time!

Monday 17th December – EYFS (Nursery and Reception) Party;

- Year 3 and Year 4 Party

Tuesday 18th December – Year 1 and Year 2 Party;

- Year 5 and Year 6 Party

Your child will be asked by their class teacher to bring in either a <u>small</u> amount of sweet or savoury food to share at their party. No nuts or grapes please.

Music Concert - Tuesday 18th December

We have invited 'The Busketeers' from the Durham Music Service to perform a Christmas concert for all the children in school.

Wednesday 19th December

- Christmas Dinner and Jumper Day
- Christmas movie afternoon
- Team Treat





Thursday 20th December

- Church Services for the whole school at St. Mary Magdalene
- Choir to sing at a luncheon club at St. Mary Magdalene Parish Hall
- <u>School closes</u> for the Christmas break

Lost Property

We have a very large amount of lost property in school, please come along on **Wednesday 19th December at 3.20p.m.** in the Dove Hall to reclaim any of your child's belongings.

We have all enjoyed this half term in school. Thank you for your support in all we have done. We look forward to an enjoyable last few days of special treats. We would like to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and a very healthy and prosperous New Year.

School re-opens in the new year on Monday 7th January 2019.

With very best wishes,

K. Harrison-Brown

Mrs K. Harrison-Brown Head Teacher